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VPNPD-88-239 10 CFR 2.201
NRC-88-041

May 16, 2988

Mr. A. Bert Davis, Regional Administrator
U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Attention: Mr. Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards

Gentleraen:

DOCKETS 50-266 AND 50-301
RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION AND
INSPECTION REPORTS 50-266/88008 AND 50-301/88008
POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2

,

This letter and the attached classified enclosure are in
response to Inspection Reports 50-266/88008(DRSS) and
50-301/88008(DRSS) forwarded with Dr. Bruce Mallett's letter of
April 13, 1988, and Notice of Violation forwarded with

l
Mr. Charles Norelius' letter dated April 22, 1988. The Notice
of Violation and Inspection Reports were a result of routine
safeguards inspections conducted by Messrs. B. Drouin and
D. Galanti of your staff at our Point Beach Nuclear Plant
during the period March 21 through March 31, 1988. The ;

enclosed information is in addition to the discussion of the I

event and corrective action provided with our Security Event
Beport 88-S01-00 provided with our letter dated March 28, 1988.

l

The enclosure to this letter discusses subject matter which is |

exempt from disclosure as provided for by 10 CFR 73.21(c)(2).
i This information must be handled and protected in accordance i

,

with the provisions of 10 CFR 73.21. The enclosure to this i
letter should, therefore, be withheld from placement in the NRC I
Public Document Room.
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The subject matter of the enclosure to this letter k
is safeguards Information and is considered to be

exempt from disclosure in accordance with |

10 CFR parts 2, 50, 70, and 73. !
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Mr. A. Bert Davis
May 16,-1988
Page 2

Please contact us if you have any questions concerning our
response to this Notice of Violation and these Inspection
Reports.

Very truly yours,

,

C. W. Fy
Vice President
Nuclear Power

dpg

Enclosure

Copies to NRC Document Control Desk
NRC Resident Inspector

The subject matter of the enclosure to this letter
is safeguards Information and is considered to be

exempt from disclosure in accordance with
10 CFR Parts 2, 50, 70, and 73.
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